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April 22, 2021 

 

 

Hon. Dominic Cardy, Minister 

Education & Early Childhood Development 

Place 2000, 250 King Street 

Fredericton, NB   E3B 9M9 

 

Dear Minister Cardy: 

 

Please find attached the Recommended Capital Improvement Projects for 2022–23 and Major Capital 

Construction Projects for future consideration for the Anglophone South School District.  Both lists were 

approved at our District Education Council meeting on April 14, 2021. 

 

Thank you for your consideration of our priorities.  If you require any further information, please do not 

hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours truly, 

 
Rob Fowler 

Chair 

 

/cmm 

Encl.  

 

copy:   Tony Weber, Director Educational Facilities & Pupil Transportation 

 Josh Nowlan, Project Manager, EECD 

John MacDonald, Director Finance & Administration ASD-S 
 


